For years Macomb County residents supported the Angie’s Toy Chest event held in December every year bringing toys

for countless kid's Christmas. For more than two decades significantly elevating the Toys for Tots campaign year after
year. Then after a five year hiatus, Angie’'s Toy chest event came back in 2023 and will once again take place in 2024.
Save the date of December 5, 2024 for this year's event being held at Penna'’s of Sterling.

Thanks to the dedicated efforts of Staff Sergeant Anthony Palagallo and Sergeant Larry Bogus, last year’s drive not only
helped exceed every goal set for the year but also played a pivotal role in propelling the Detroit Marine Toys for Tots

Campaign to national prominence, ultimately earning it the distinguished title of the National Marine Campaign for the
foundation in 2023.

Visit angiestoychest.org for more information on the 2024 event or call (586) 863-2323.



